
STONINGTON HOUSING AUTHORITY 

EDYTHE K. RICHMOND 

COMMUNITY BUILDING 

January 08, 2008 

 

Paul Huard called to order, the regular monthly meeting of the Stonington Housing 

Authority at 1:30 p.m.  Those in attendance were Paul Huard, Beth Sullivan, James 

Dodd, Tom Reynolds, Jean Cahill, Alex Bazydlo, Diana Shugrue. 

 

The minutes for December 11, 2007 meeting were read, and a motion by Beth Sullivan to 

accept them as read was seconded and accepted by all. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

 

Tom Reynolds presented the treasurer’s report, Jean Cahill made the motion to 

accept was seconded and accepted by all. 

 

Old Business 

  

Waiting list 

 

Diana Shugrue reported that five applications have been mailed since Monday, 

01/07/08.  Tom Reynolds suggested a news item about the Housing Authority 

could be run in the Stonington Times. 

 

Purchase of P/U truck with plow 

 

Alex Bazydlo is requesting the board consider purchasing a used pick-up truck 

with a plow for the complex.  Cost would be 10k-20k.  Alex Bazydlo will 

continue to research different options. 

   

Tenant Commissioner Report 

 

Jean Cahill said she had nothing to report.   

 

 

New Business 

 

None 

 

Vacancy Report 

 

No vacant units. 

 

 

  



  Correspondence 

 

 No correspondence. 

  

  

A motion was made by Jean Cahill to adjourn at 2.00 p.m. seconded and the meeting 

adjourned at this time. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Diana Shugrue 

Recording Secretary 
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